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ST. PHILIP’S LUTHERAN SCHOOL 
Preparing Believers, Achievers, and Leaders for Christian Lives of Service 

Warrior Weekly 
Wednesday, May 24, 2023 

www.stphilipsmilwaukee.com 
 

THEME FOR THE 2022-2023 SCHOOL YEAR 

 
 

“You are . . . built on the foundation of the apostles and prophets, with Christ 
Jesus himself as the chief cornerstone.” (Ephesians 2:19-20) 

  

WHAT’S HAPPENING THIS WEEK AT ST. PHILIP’S 
 

 
Wednesday, May 24  Kindergarten & 8th Grade Graduation Service 6:00PM 
      PK – 8th grade sing for graduation service   
 
Thursday, May 25  LAST DAY OF SCHOOL 
     NOON DISMISSAL FOR ALL STUDENTS 
     See announcement on page 2 of newsletter.    
 
Sunday, May 28   Worship 10:30AM 
 
LOOKING AHEAD: 

 Mark your calendars and join us for three summer reading night events!   
1. June 14, 2023  “Camp Out With a Good Book” 
2. July 12, 2023  “Bingo for Books-Family Book and Game Night” 
3. July 26, 2023  “Wild about Animals”  

 
  

MARK YOUR CALENDARS – THE FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL FOR THE  
2023-2024 SCHOOL YEAR IS WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 23, 2023.   

 

http://www.stphilipsmilwaukee.com/
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St. Philip’s Lutheran Church     
Everyone is invited to attend our Sunday worship services at 10:30AM.   
Bible class begins at 9:30AM.  

 
 
Email and/or Phone Update 
As a reminder, if you have changed your email or phone number in recent months, please 
update the school office.  SPLS sends many emails and texts notifying you of upcoming events 
and/or reminders. Thank you. 
 



 3 

 

FINAL REPORT CARDS WILL BE MAILED TO ALL FAMILIES DURING THE SECOND WEEK OF JUNE.  
ALL BOOKS WILL NEED TO BE RETURNED TO SCHOOL BEFORE YOU WILL RECEIVE YOUR FINAL 
REPORT CARD.  AFTER SCHOOL FEES ALSO NEED TO BE PAID UP BY THE END OF THE YEAR.   IF 

YOU ARE UNSURE ABOUT WHAT AMOUNT IS DUE PLEASE CONTACT THE SCHOOL OFFICE.  
 

WE WILL BE USING THE ADDRESS THAT WE HAVE ON FILE.   
IF YOUR ADDRESS HAS CHANGED SINCE THE BEGINNING OF THE SCHOOL YEAR PLEASE 

NOTIFY THE OFFICE OF YOUR NEW ADDRESS.  THANKS.  

 

  
SUMMER BIRTHDAY’S 

 
June Birthday’s 
Chase White-Moore  June 1st  
Amya Grandberry  June 2nd   
Lyric Jones   June 2nd  
Yaliza Lara   June 2nd  
Mrs. Allard   June 6th  
Luis Reyes   June 10th  
Damonte Murry  June 19th 
Akila Finch-Spruell  June 22nd  
Ziear Johnson   June 24th  
Prince Williams  June 28th  
 
August Birthday’s 
Tyree Hopper   August 8th  
Leila Foster   August 8th  
Ms. Schneck   August 12th  
Antonio Whitelow  August 19th  
Kamyra Dillard   August 21st  
Gary Thorpe   August 21st 
Honesti Sharp   August 23rd  
Mason Weary   August 23rd 
Kamora Avery   August 26th 
Kha’Mya Foster  August 27th  
 

God’s Blessings on your Birthday! 
 
 

July Birthday’s 
Kenneth Blue   July 2nd  
Ronald Woods III  July 5th  
Jakai Wilkinson  July 12th  
Amylah Donlow  July 16th 
Harmony Griffin  July 21st  
Aleyah Maxwell  July 22nd  
Jordan Campbell  July 23rd  
Shawn Mixon   July 23rd  
Lauren Williams  July 25th  
Gabriel Jasper   July 26th  
Beautiful Jenkins  July 30th  
 



 4 

 

   
SP Summer Reading Challenge 

Who: All SP Scholars 

What: Read each day and color in your reading tracker. 

When: June-August (summer break) 

Where: Reading can be done anywhere! 

Why: Grow your reading skills & earn prizes! 
 
***Prizes will be awarded to students who complete the challenge and bring their reading 
tracker page back to school in August! In addition, all students who complete the challenge will 
be entered to win 1 of 3 “grand” prize packages! 
 
***Scholars can earn prizes through the Milwaukee Public Library Super Reader program and 
through Camp BOOK IT as they track their reading this summer.  
 

Mark your calendars and join us for three summer reading night events!   
1. June 14, 2023  “Camp Out With a Good Book” 

2. July 12, 2023  “Bingo for Books-Family Book and Game Night” 

3. July 26, 2023  “Wild about Animals”  
 

 Each event will have a devotion, a story reading, activities, and a light meal 
will be provided. 
 

 Bring your reading challenge tracker page to collect a prize at each summer 
reading event! 

 
Reach out to Mrs. Berg or Mrs. Moldenhauer if you have any questions! 

aberg@stphilipsmilwaukee.com or hmoldenhauer@stphilipsmilwaukee.com 
 

mailto:aberg@stphilipsmilwaukee.com
mailto:orhmoldenhauer@stphilipsmilwaukee.com
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FACULTY UPDATES 
All of us here at St. Philip's have been blessed by God with the talented and gifted souls surrounding us.   
 
This year, we have been especially blessed!  In particular, St. Philip's would like to thank God and 
express our appreciation for our faithful and dedicated classroom teachers who have helped us so 
much.  We will be bidding farewell to the following teachers: 
 
Ms. Emma Schneck, who has been serving as a teacher for the past three years, will be leaving us, as she 
has accepted a call to serve at Parkland Lutheran School in Tacoma, Washington. 
  
Mr. Timothy Babinec, who has been serving as a teacher for the past four years will be leaving us as he 
has accepted a call to serve at St. Jacobi in Greenfield, WI. 
 
Mrs. Celia Fulton, who has served as a teacher this past school year, will be moving to Illinois and has 
received a call to serve at Good Shepherd Lutheran School in Downers Grove, Illinois. 
 
Mr. Ben Edmundson, who served as a teacher for this past school year. He will be stepping away from 
teaching to pursue other interests.   
 
Ms. Jewel St. Germaine, who served as a teacher for the second semester of this past school year.  She is 
getting married this summer and moving to Arizona.    
 
Well done, you have all been such tremendous blessings to St. Philip’s!   
 
By the grace of God, St. Philip's will be adding three new faculty members next year.  
 
Ms. Lisa Chamberlain has accepted our call to serve as an upper grades teacher.  She is currently 
teaching in Houston, Texas, and will move to the Milwaukee area this summer.    
 
Ms. Claire Herman was assigned on May 13th by Martin Luther College to serve as a lower grades 
teacher.  She will be moving to the Milwaukee area to begin her service at St. Philip’s.  
 
Ms. Rebecca Rivera was assigned on May 13th by Martin Luther College to serve as a middle grades 
teacher.  She will be moving to the Milwaukee area to begin her service at St. Philip’s.  

 
 
 
 

Check out the website at www.stphilipsmilwaukee.com for more details on events, 
newsletters, bulletins, calendars and pictures as well as email addresses for all staff. 

 

 
Check us out on Facebook at  

https://www.facebook.com/StPhilipsLutheranSchool/ 
 

http://www.stphilipsmilwaukee.com/
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Finding a Summer Meals Site 

Are you a parent or guardian looking for meal sites near you? Find a summer site in your 
community with our Summer Meal Site Finder mapping tool. You can also text “Summer Meals” 
to 914-342-7744 or call 1-866-348-6479 to find a site near you. 

 

The Summer Food Service Program (SFSP) is a federally-funded, state-administered program 
that reimburses program operators who serve free healthy meals and snacks to children and 
teens in low-income areas during the summer months, when children do not have access to 
school meals. 

2023 SFSP Sponsors & Sites (5/22/23): This file is updated weekly throughout the summer. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Word of Mouth Promoting 
School families are St. Philip’s best promoters. If you know of someone looking for Christian 
education for their child, please have them contact Mr. Schapekahm at 414-659-4688 or  
Mrs. Allard at 414-263-7614 for more information about St. Philip’s Lutheran School.   
 
If you refer a new family and they enroll and stay at St. Philip’s for the first quarter of our 
next school year, you will receive a thank-you of $100. Ask about our new family referral 
program.   

 

https://www.fns.usda.gov/meals4kids
https://www.fns.usda.gov/sfsp/summer-food-service-program
https://dpi.wi.gov/sites/default/files/imce/community-nutrition/xls/SFSP_sponsors_sites_5_22_2023.xlsx

